EXPRESSION OF INTEREST

Waste to Energy (WtE) Project in Lahore, Pakistan

Punjab Power Development Board (PPDB) has invited Expression of Interest (EOI)
for development of approx. 50 MW WtE Project at Lahore for dedicated sale of
electricity to public bulk consumers in Punjab, The invitation is open to all local and
foreign companies? JV with experience in the relevant field.

Interested companies are requested to submit their Statements of Qualification on
the format provided in the Pre-Qualification Document (PQD).

Last date of submission of SOQs is 15%® Feb 2023.

Detailed information is also available at
https://energv.punjab.gov.pk/WtE Project LHR




